
Band Booster Meeting 

March 13th, 2018 (Held at the HHS Band Room) 

  

In Attendance:   Tracy Solmes, Chris Stafford, Christy Wezell, Angie Vann, Jodie Peralta, Jenn Pesch, 

Spencer White, Brandon (Teaching Asst.) and Corbin (HHS Website and student)  

  

Good News:  Festival performances received Division I and HBB paperwork 501C3 sent out!!! 

  

Secretary Report (Chris Stafford):  Minutes of the February meeting were summarized. Motion to 

accept report was made by Tracy and 2nd by Chris. 

  

Treasurer Report (Dave Solmes):  A review (Spencer headed as Dave was absent) of the financial 

information sent out early in the week was reviewed. Roughly $17,000 in credits for students, and 

$37,000 in HBB account with $13,000 ear marked for Disney scholarships.  Motion to accept report was 

made by Chris and 2nd by Tracy. 

   

Concession Report (Deanna Bolo): A brief review (Spence headed as Deanna and Megan were absent) 

occurred during this meeting and Jodie Peralta was named to the asst. concession slot when Megan takes 

over the head position for Deanna later this year. Motion to accept report and name Jodie as the new asst. 

was made by Tracy and 2nd by Chris. 

 

 

Concerts/Events and Director’s Report (Spencer White / Jen Pesch): Band-O-Rama was discussed 

that takes place on March 20th, 2018 with performance at 7pm.  Setup for this performance will begin at 

4:30pm. It was discussed to have Corbin (HSS student) our webmaster to have two domains for the HSS 

bands website which are www.saxonsbands.com and www.hastingsbands.com for a cost of $24. Also, 

$77 to maintain website. The total of $103 and a half page add in the Marching Invitational will cover 

March 2018 to 2019 web expenses. Motion to accept $103 expense was made by Chris and 2nd by Tracy. 

Additional performances and events that were discussed are as follows: 

• State Solo and Ensemble on 3-17-2018 

• 7th Grade Festival at Central on 3-14-2018 

• 6th Grade recruitment concert to all Hastings Area School children 

• 5th Grade Intent letters to take place before spring break 

• Mattress sale 2018 on April 22nd at HHS 

• Bowling for Band with the theme “All about the BASS” on May 4th, 2018 at Hastings Bowl 

 

 

 

 

Motion to close meeting was made by Tracy and 2nd by Chris.   

 

 

 

 

The next meeting will be held on April 10th, 2018 at 6:30 PM in the new HHS Band Room.  

Respectfully Submitted by Chris Stafford 

http://www.saxonsbands.com/
http://www.hastingsbands.com/

